Information about the Ministry and Mission of Palm Bay Christian Church

# The Caller



tomoka

christian
church has spots available
on a team that will serve on
Saturday, Dec. 3, at the

Special Olympics 2016 State Bowling Championships at Boardwalk Bowl in Orlando. Hundreds of athletes will compete. Middle and high school students are welcome with a parent. Details: <a href="www.specialolympics.tomoka.cc">www.specialolympics.tomoka.cc</a>. Contact Cindi Hunnefeld, Tomoka's communications director, with questions: <a href="chunnefeld@tomoka.cc">chunnefeld@tomoka.cc</a> or (386) 677-6455, ext. 105.

Are you ready to hear our Campus Minister preach?! It's happening! David Fitzgerald is to be here Sunday, December 4th, to bring us our Sunday Message from God's Word.

Let's come with our hearts open and make him feel welcome!



Saturday, December 3rd!!

Join us for this free dinner hosted by Gifted Hearts! The fun starts at 4:30 at the home of Charlie Taylor, followed by dinner at Amber Perkin's

home, and Dessert (and optional gift exchange - \$15 max) at the home of Janeen Gault.

YOU Have the opportunity to attend a mission trip to Cuba!! This trip will be taking place after Christmas MISSION (December 28th through January 4th, Wednesday to Wednesday). This includes a baseball sports camp, Bible teaching and preaching. There are only 3 slots open, so if you are interested at all, get in touch with Rich Plew as soon as possible. 321-684-9660

You are cordially invited to a Christmas Open House hosted by the Elders and their families at the home of Bob and Dorinda Schultz.

> 4007 Secretariat Lane Malabar, FL 32950 Sunday, December 11th 3:00 pm till 7:00 pm



Join us for fun, food, and fellowship. Please call 321-768-9823 if you need directions.







Please welcome Tim Baker to our church family!!

Greg Holmgren & Our Thanksgiving Outreach



Attendance and Stewardship							
	11/06	11/13	11/20	11/27			
Attendance	108	113	124	112			
Giving	\$6,103	\$4,734	\$2,713	\$4,348			

#### **ATTENTION, CHURCH FAMILY!**

HOSTING EVENTS AT PBCC: Please, if you are interested in hosting an event, as a ministry leader, or a member, check our events calendar online or in the Newsletter as well as with the office! You will be required to fill out a form to request use of the building (see below) as well. This will allow all to run smoothly.

BUILDING AND EQUIPMENT USE: Anyone requesting use of any room (chapel side or FLC side) or would like to borrow equipment, tables, chairs, etc..., must fill out a request form - available through the church office. Please fill out and return these forms to Todd Smith preferably no later than 2 weeks prior to date needed. Last minute requests may be addressed as well with Todd.

If you are responsible for the use and security of the building for any events, Please make sure the building and equipment are secured. Be sure the <u>lights and air conditioners are off</u>. Be sure the <u>doors</u> are <u>locked and latched</u> (give the door a pull) and the <u>alarm is set</u>.

CHURCH VISITS: Anyone visiting the church building during business hours, please stop by the office and let Melissa know you will be in the building. She would very much appreciate this courtesy.

#### Church Directory

Please keep the office up-to-date on any changes to your information, such as: e-mail address, phone number, mailing address, etc... The printed Directory may only be as accurate as the information provided by our church family. If you have a directory and notice a detail inaccurate, please e-mail or call the church office with the correction.

#### **Church Contact Information**

344 Emerson Drive NW Palm Bay FL 32907

Phone: 321-724-0491 Fax: 321-724-2413 Email: office@pbcconline.org Website: www.pbcconline.org

#### Office Hours

Monday - Friday 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

#### **Church Staff**

Melissa Harmon, Office Manager Jenn Herman, Preschool Director Henry Rowley, Custodian

### **Please Remember**

#### Lost and Found

Don't forget that there is a Lost and Found box in the lobby. If you find something that's not yours and don't know who's it is, drop it in! If you have lost something recently, be sure to check there before replacing it!

Every so often this box gets full and we give what's there to charity. We do this at random intervals, so please be sure to check for your items as soon as possible.

#### **Bulletin Board**

Be sure to check the bulletin board in the lobby often for current happenings and events going on outside the church. Sometimes there may be an event listed that we haven't placed in the bulletin, but you may find it fun or helpful! These boards are kept up-to-date with new items placed on it weekly. Check it out!

## December 2016

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat				
FYI										
If you are scheduling an event at church; please remember to check the church calendar in the office. The Calendar in "THE CALLER" is a list of regularly scheduled events and does not include all the activities on the church campus.										
				1	2	3 4:30 Progress Dinner				
4 9 Life Groups & Fellowship 10:30 Worship w/ David Fitzgerald	5	6	7 5:30 Free Meal 6:15 Pioneer Clubs 6:30 Youth & TCC Video	8	9	10				
11 9 Life Groups & Fellowship 10:30 Worship w/ Ben Brown 3p Schultz' Open House	12	13 6:30 Gifted Hearts	14 5:30 Free Meal 6:15 Pioneer Clubs 6:30 Youth & TCC Video	15	16	17				
18 9 Life Groups & Fellowship 10:30 Worship w/ Greg Holgram	19	20	21	22	23	24 Christmas Eve Services				
25 No Service	26 Office Closed	27 Office Closed	28 Office Closed	29 Office Closed	30 Office Closed	31				
Christmas Day						New Years Eve				